
From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Wednesday, October 23,2013 5:37 PM <^n n r r o/f *M ft- K 7 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: James 

Last Name: Mostyn III 

Company: 

Email: imostvniii@aol.com 

Subject: Common Core 

Message: 
Dear Reader, I understand that in the next few weeks this committee will be evaluating the Common Core 
program. I am very much opposed to this program being adopted in Pennsylvania. Education of our children 
should be managed as close to the local level as possible, Having national standards removes parents, teachers 
and local businesses from developing a curriculum that is pertinent to the affected community. Further, any 
program as sweeping as this should be evaluated and approved/denied not by committee but through 
referendum or legislation. I urge you to keep school curriculum and standards at the local level and not 
adopt/approve moving Common Core forward in Pennsylvania. Thank you for your evaluation. James M 
Mostyn IIII Chester County 


